
From: Maura Ziska
To: Kelly Churney; "John Eubanks Jr"; Raphael Saladrigas; Rafael Rodriguez
Subject: Deferral Request ZON 22-004 977 South Ocean
Date: Friday, February 4, 2022 3:27:05 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Hi Kelly: We would like to defer 977 South Ocean seawall request from next week to the March 9th

meeting. Thanks. Maura
 
Maura A. Ziska, Esq.
Kochman & Ziska PLC
222 Lakeview Avenue, Suite 1500
West Palm Beach, FL  33401
561-802-8960 (telephone)
561-802-8995 (fax)
 
This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Kochman & Ziska
PLC which may be confidential or privileged.  The information is intended to be for the use of the
individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited.
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